Subj: IBM Ring #6 Newsletter

Date: 8/31/2003 10:11:46 AM Central Daylight Time

From: info@philadelphia-magicians.org

To: HGaul@aol.com

The International Brotherhood of Magicians Ring #6

The Delaware Valley Conjurer's Club
<a href="http://www.philadelphia-magicians.org">http://www.philadelphia-magicians.org</a>

Sunday, August 30, 2003

Summer is over and the time is right for magic in the streets!!!

Don't bum out about the summer being gone so quickly, we have an incredible fall lined up!

First off is our next meeting; it will be a Presidential event! Our Vice-President, **Dave Kelly**, will kick it off with teach-a-trick. He is a wealth of knowledge and I'm sure it will be great!

Next up is our President, me. I will be lecturing on my new book, "The Successful Family Entertainer – Tips, Tricks & Ideas from a Working Pro in the 'Real' World!" This is HOT off the presses and you guys will see it first! I offered a pre-publication special to my customers and I'm not even sending them until you see it.

The lecture will consist of many of the routines that have kept me so busy all these years intermingled with the marketing stuff I love so much. Whether you're a working pro or a novice, you will definitely find something you can use!

So, come on out September 8<sup>th</sup> at 7:30 p.m. to see what you're elected servants have been up to outside of the club! The lecture is **FREE** to members and only \$10.00 to non-members. You have no excuse!

Also in September...

**PUBLIC SHOW:**